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Little Chester Newsletter October 2025 

Editor Address:  bruce.wiggins@gmail.com 

CHESTER GREEN ENTERTAINMENTS TEAM 

Last minute reminder - in case you get this newsletter in time, don't forget it's our 

'Sounds of the Decades' Music Night on Saturday 4th October at the Centre with 

local DJ John Lock on the decks. Admission just £5, time 7.30 to around 11 pm - 

bar open as usual (cash or card payments). Come on down & boogie to some 

fantastic tracks! 

HALLOWEEN DISCO - SATURDAY 1st NOVEMBER 

at Chester Green Community Centre. Ghosts, witches, 

ghouls and little devils will be out in force to enjoy a fan-

tastic night of Bruce's scarily good games and music! 

Come as your favourite Halloween character - there's a 

prize for the best adult and kid's costume. Admission 

is just £4 for adults, £2 for children and under 5's 

are free. Doors open at 6 pm for a 6.30 pm start, fin-

ishing around 9.30 pm, so come early to make sure you 

get a table as it's sure to be busy! The fully stocked bar and the tuck shop will be 

open and while the bar takes cash or card, the tuck shop is CASH only please. 

CHRISTMAS ALERT - CHRISTMAS MARKET -  

SATURDAY 22nd NOVEMBER! 

The popularity of our Markets has spread among crafters and 

from over 60 applications we've chosen around 20 stalls 

showcasing unique handmade products from jewellery, per-

sonalised gifts, knitted items, fragrance, Christmas decora-

tions, baby & child items and pamper gifts to baked goodies, 

preserves and cheeses! 

More info next month - save the date ready to start your Christmas shopping! 

CHRISTMAS WINDOW TRAIL - there will be more info next month about our 

Window Trail that's become such a special feature of Christmas over the last few 

years, lighting up the whole area during December. Around 60 local residents, 

shops and businesses decorate their windows to create a lovely display to be en-

joyed by all! Please get in touch with Rachel Wiggins by Saturday 8th No-

vember if you're interested in taking part. If you're new to the area and want to 

have more info, contact Rachel on email or messenger via the Facebook page, 

both linked below: 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/chestergreenents 

Email: chestergreenents@gmail.com  

http://www.facebook.com/chestergreenents
mailto:chestergreenents@gmail.com


 

 

Chester Green Community Group 

Check out our website  

https://chestergreencommunitygroup.yolasite.com to browse 

the weekly timetable of activities run by various groups at the 

Community Centre, Darley Fields. With winter on the way 

there's no need to feel isolated as you can come along and 

spend time with friendly people in a pleasant, warm environ-

ment! If you aren't 'tech savvy' just ring us on 07527 603057 

to see what we might have to interest you. 

Email chestergreencommunitygroup@hotmail.com for prices and availability 

to hire the Centre at weekends for anything from children's parties, baby showers, 

anniversary parties and christenings to team meetings and activity workshops! 

Option to have the bar open for your Saturday evening event is subject to num-

bers and availability but please contact us for further info. 
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St. Paul’s Church - Chester Green 

Saturday October 18th 11am - 3pm - St. 
Paul's Church Hall 

Free Christmas decorations and Snow-
men give away - pop in and take a couple 
home. Look forward to seeing you, Marie. 

Church Clock appeal - we are still awaiting 
for the outcome of the funding application 
many, many thanks for the kind donations 
received so far, these are much appreciat-
ed. 

Sunday Services We’d love to see you at 
church on Sunday! Whether you’ve never 
been to church before or haven’t been for 
years we would love to welcome you to St 
Paul’s Church on the Green.  
 
We have a service every Sunday at 10am 
(4th Sunday of the month is in the church hall) and a service aimed at young fam-
ilies at 3.33pm on 2nd & 4th Sundays of the month.  
 
Date for your diary - our Christingle service will be at 4pm on 7th December… 
look out for details of our other Christmas services in the next newsletter! 

CHESTER GREEN BOOK EXCHANGE 

Just a reminder that our FREE book exchange/library is open 

on the 1st Saturday of the month at the Community Room on 

Old Chester Road (opposite the end of Marcus Street) from 10 

– 11 am.  Pop in, bring any books you’ve read, take new sup-

plies with you and have a cuppa and a friendly chat while you’re 

there.   

Little Chester History Group 

Our next meeting will be on Thurs-

day October 16th at 7.30pm in the 

Community Centre. There will be 

two talks. The first by Dave Parry on 

"Derby's latest blue plaques" . The second by Sheila McFarlane from City Road 

who has done extensive research to find out all about her house.  It is called 

"More about my house". Do come and support Sheila if you can.  For more infor-

mation on the Little Chester History Group, please contact Christine on 07766 

562292 

https://chestergreencommunitygroup.yolasite.com
https://tinyurl.com/KingsmanAcademy

